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PROJECT NOTICE  

SELECTION OF SHORT-LISTED 
PROPOSERS 

 

SAFER DRIVE 65 PROJECT 

FIXED-PRICE PUBLIC-PRIVATE AGREEMENT 
 (DESIGN-BUILD DELIVERY) 

 
July 10, 2024 

 
 

Summary: 
 
On May 8, 2024, the Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) posted a Request for Qualifications 
(RFQ) to entities (Proposers) interested in submitting statements of qualifications (SOQs) to design 
and build the I-65 Added Travel Lanes (ATL) Safer Drive 65 Project (Project) in Clark County, Indiana 
and Scott County, Indiana, through a “Public-Private Agreement” under IC 8-15.7-5 (hereafter Design-
Build Agreement (DBA)) with INDOT.  On June 17, 2024, in response to the posted RFQ, INDOT 
received two SOQs.  The department has completed its evaluation of the SOQs received and has 
developed the following short-list of Proposers it is inviting to continue in the procurement process.  The 
teams that have been invited to continue with the procurement process are: 
 

• E&B Paving / Milestone JV 

• Walsh Construction Company II, LLC 


